
Week #11 Glad Park PS  
E-Bulletin: November 9 - 13 

---------------------------------​----- 

Outdoor Classroom Day - ​This was an incredible week for learning outside!!  On Thursday November 5 our classes planned for 
outdoor learning.  Our ECO team made announcements about outdoor learning and students joined in by making posters to 
advertise.  Great team work Glad Park !! 

Kiss and Ride safety reminders - ​When dropping off your child in the morning please remember the following:  

1) Children will exit the car onto the sidewalk.  DO NOT exit into the middle of the Kiss and Ride. 
2) Parents stay in your car.  
3) Drop your child off past the pylons.  
4) Children are not to cross between cars, cross at the crosswalk.  

 

Monthly Actions of Happiness -​ Attached and shared on EDSBY try the Monthly Actions of Happiness.  The calendar includes 
actions you can take for a happier and kind world.   

Full School Lockdown  Drill Practice - ​This week classes practiced for our upcoming Lockdown Drill.  Teachers worked with 
their classes to walk through how to physically distance during this drill.   A big thank you to our staff for working with their 
classes to ensure students and staff safety during these important practice drills.  

Appropriate use of technology  - ​Many of our students bring their cellphones to school.  As a reminder, students are to leave 
their cell phones in their backpacks.  Cell phones will only be used under the direct supervision of a teacher and when the 
teacher has sent home BYOD - Bring Your Own Device permission forms.  Thank you for your support with this matter.  

 



 

 

Connect with Teachers  ​-  Your child’s teacher will communicate their preferred means of communication this may be through 
EDSBY, email or phone.  If you are not able to connect, please call the office for assistance.  

 

Remembrance Day  - ​We are excited to share that some of our classes will be painting Remembrance Day rocks. Watch for the 
painted rocks to be displayed outside GPPS.   We would like to invite our Elementary Virtual School (EVS) Glad Park Students to 
join us and add your painted rocks to our display.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playground update​ - Our playground continues to be closed during the school day.   A reminder to our families, should you be 
using the playground after school please remind your children to physically distance and to hand sanitize.   

Family Virtual Conferences​ will be held on ​November 12 - 13th.​ You will have an opportunity to meet with your child(ren)’s 
teacher(s) and learn more about the classroom. We regret that for health and safety reasons, we are unable to host an event at 
the school as we normally would, however we look forward to meeting with you virtually. ​ Please ensure that you have access 
to EDSBY to sign up for a conference time.  
 
School Council Fundraising - ​Our school council has planned for two fundraisers this school year 

1) Oliver's Labels - ​This is a great way to ensure your child’s belongings come home and are easily identified. We 
have attached more information along with the  ordering link:​  ​http://www.oliverslabels.com/gladpark  

2) New Spirit Wear ​is on its way. Stay tuned for more information 
 
UPCOMING DATES:  
NOVEMBER 
 
November 11th - Remembrance Day 
November 12th - Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 3:00 pm to 7:15 pm  
November 13th - PA DAY Virtual Parent Teacher Interviews 8:15 am  to  11:00 am  
November 13th - Grade 8 Grad Hoodie orders due  
November 14th - Diwali (Diamond Day) 
November 16th - Virtual Graduation for our June 2020 Graduates  
November 19th - Report Cards go home electronically  
November 23rd - Virtual School Council  @ 6:30 pm link will be shared closer to the date  
 
 
 

http://www.oliverslabels.com/gladpark

